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Maintenance staff has been busy trying to keep buildings warm and the water/sewer 
lines in service with the recent cold snap. 

HIGH SCHOOL:
Installed new temperature control switch in the freezer, added freon to the cooler. 
Repaired faulty heat supply lines to the mechanical room in the A wing. Replaced 
motor to the air handler in the C wing.

BMS:
Installed new touchless water bottle filling station, new 6th grade pod. Moving back 
into the building, haul equipment back into the Music and Shop classrooms.

NAPI:
Replaced motor to heater that supplies mechanical room in the basement. Replace 
leaking water line in basement that supplies Admin, had frozen and cracked when 
thawing line.      

KWB:
Replaced leaking, rusted out water line in Room 5, install new piping, sheetrock and 
texture.

WBH:
Made necessary corrections to the building after State of Montana Fire Inspection, 
conducted by Fire Marshall.

ANNEX:
Installed new touchless water bottle filling station, made necessary corrections to the 
building after State of Montana Fire Inspection, conducted by Fire Marshall. 

BABB:
Replaced faulty pressure relief valve to boiler, heat restored.
 
SPED:
Installed new I-wave air purifier to the furnace .



ADMIN:
Installed new I-wave air purifier to the furnaces.


